
June BNAS Board Report 
 
The year ended on a silent note, sadly. Pandemic obviously put a major blow to many methods 
our team uses. However, implementing a writing system has proven extremely valuable with 
respect to remote learning. When it comes to teaching Blackfoot through Dist. 9 we are 
preparing for more remote learning (it is of my educated guess that mores waves of Covid will 
force us into more remote teaching/learning). I will state that materials and assessments we 
have for remote learning will also be used in a classroom setting. Time spent working at home 
forced me to think of ways to teach online (I would like to present a small online lesson with 
the board) 
 
Under the guidance of both Billie Joe Juneau and Corina Guardipee-Hall a team for creating  
BNAS lesson plans for the entire district which would average four lessons a month, each 
covering Language, History, Culture, and Design is being developed. This is a wonderful thing 
that I believe will help all teachers in the district while also providing content extra for our 
immersion classes. I’m am extremely thankful for this team and hope the curriculum we 
develop will match my own standards.  
 
 
 


